
3. APPOINTMENT OF DEPUTY CHAIRPERSON

Officer responsible Author
Community Relations Manager Julie Sadler, DDI 371-1438

The purpose of this report is to confirm the appointment of the Deputy Chairperson of the Committee.

The Council at its inaugural meeting on 8 November 2001 proposed that Councillor Stewart be
appointed as Deputy Chairperson of the Committee.

It is now necessary for the Committee to formally confirm this appointment.

Chair’s
Recommendation: That Councillor Barbara Stewart be appointed Deputy Chairperson of the

Strategy and Finance Committee.


